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Comments: I think this is a great proposal from the Telluride Mountain Club. Improving and adding the

connections proposed will keep trail density limited to areas with existing trails and the connections will help

reduce off road cyclists from the surrounding roadways. I think these are smart plans to improve the existing trail

network without significantly impacting surrounding areas. 


